
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Basketball Season 1, 2020 is now being offered for all students from yrs. 2 – 6 for Terms 1 & 2 of 
2021 at the ARC Campbelltown. 

Details are listed below: 

 

 Please consider being a coach or manager as teams can ONLY be formed and registered if 

there are enough registered players by the 27th November AND there is a dedicated coach 

or team manager. Volunteers for Coach or Team Manager must be a registered volunteer 

at the school.  

 The school will organise the teams. 

 Once a student is registered, the commitment is every week for the full season.  

 Refunds are not given for change of mind. 

 Once the team is registered all players must be registered via the Sports TG website 

 Weekly payments are via the ‘Team Play’ app ONLY. 

If your child would like to play Basketball for Season 1 of 2021 please complete the registration 

form and payment via the QKR app ONLY before Friday 27th November.  

NO LATE REGISTRATIONS will be accepted. 

 When registering on the QKR app please provide your bank details for return of payment if a 

team for your child does not go ahead.  

Any questions please call me at the school - 8178 9900 

 

Angela Abdilla 

** Failure to return the basketball top at the end of the season will incur a $60 replacement fee 

St Francis of Assisi School, Newton 
57 Newton Road, Newton SA 5074 

Telephone: +61 08 8178 9900 
Email: info@sfoa.catholic.edu.au   

 BASKETBALL 
SEASON 1 - 2021 

What:  Basketball 

Season: Season 1 – Terms 1 and 2.  Starting the week of Monday 1st February 2021 

When: Years 2/3 – Tuesdays / Years 4/5 – Wednesdays / Year 5/6 - Mondays 

Where: The ARC Campbelltown. 531 Lower Nth East Rd, Campbelltown.  Ph: 8366 9350 

Uniform: School sport shorts and SFOA Basketball top (supplied by the school, to be returned at end of 

the season**) 

Costs:  $60 –registration, usage of uniform and equipment. 

$7.00 per week per game via the ‘Teampay’ app only 

Registration: Registration & Payment via the QKR APP ONLY by Friday 27th November. NO     
LATE REGISTRATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

 

 


